
       

Oldbury Village Cinema Club. 

MEMBER’S NOTICE JULY 2020. 

 

Dear Members, 

 

I am pleased to advise you that we have now installed the planned acoustic panels upgrade to 

the Memorial Hall. The installation has been a complete success and the panels have proved 

to perform as indicated to us by the supplier. Sound levels have been measured to meet the 

specified levels and you will, once film shows start, be able to assess their benefits 

yourselves. This also means that other users of our equipment will reap the same benefit 

which increases the facilities that the hall offers. Including the OVCC, there were 6 funding 

contributors and whilst your membership fees and financial support comprised 21% of the 

total cost, the other 79% was spread over the following:- 

 

 South Gloucester Council 

 Magnox 

 The Oldbury Village Shop 

 The Oldbury History Group 

 Rachel & Paul Pitfield 

 

All the above receive our heartfelt thanks for their support in this continuing improvement to 

our community activities. 

 
 

Ian Bell. 

 
Chairman – OVCC.   


